NYSD Track & Field Appeal

We need your help – the future of the NYSD Track and Field is in serious danger. This isn’t an idle comment, it is a fact.

Hardly anyone last season seemed interested in competing on a Tuesday night, traditionally when the NYSD Track and Field matches are held. This is why the last matches were cancelled due to them not even covering initial costs.

Its imperative that we get feedback as soon as possible for the NYSD Track & Field to continue, that a group of people come together to help plan the timetable. This is an opportunity to get back to basics and build again.

6 matches or 4 to be held alternately at Middlesbrough and Shildon 

Cost have to be factored in, flat rate per meeting or per event?
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Middlesbrough Sports Village  £127 per hr,
 Shildon £35 per hr, 
plus first aid est £150 per meeting.

Pre registration for events to identify numbers of athletes entered and official's required.

To hold a meeting we need to apply for permits and have the required qualified official's known in advance per meeting.

Please send responses in before 4st December 2022 to tfnysd@outlook.com

